
July 2, 2024

The City of South Padre Island is granting umbrella vendors and THE GENERAL
PUBLIC permission to place chairs and shade devices on the public beach starting at
8:30 a.m. on July 4, 5, 6, and 7.

This accommodation aims to facilitate and support requests made to the City as it relates
to current heat advisories in our area as we go into the holiday weekend.

Other than this 30-minute exception, please adhere to City Ordinance Chapter 13, Section
13-24, pertaining to your umbrella permit and any other applicable ordinances. For your
convenience, we have attached a link to Section 13-24 below.

https://library.municode.com/tx/south_padre_island/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=CH13PESOITV
EDIMEOUBESPEVPE_S13-24RESHDECHPUBE
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